
Bronze Hero Award
CONGRATULATIONS! Great job San-Cap Rotary!

Friday's Speaker: Richard LeBer � President & CEO of the
Harry Chapin Food Bank

Richard LeBer � President & CEO of the Harry Chapin Food Bank
"Food Demands During A Pandemic"

Richard LeBer has been president and CEO of the Harry Chapin Food Bank since February 2016.
Since then, he has led the food bank to new records in sourcing and distribution of food to the
Southwest Florida community it serves.
Richard has a long career of community involvement, transformation and impact, with deep
experience in the for-profit and nonprofit sectors, particularly food banking, fundraising, board
leadership, strategy and operations. Richard has held numerous leadership positions, including
interim executive director of the Florida Association of Food Banks, vice president at the Atlanta
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Community Food Bank and CEO of National Linen Service. Richard is past chairman of the board of
the Atlanta Community Food Bank and former board member of the Georgia Mountain Food Bank.
He is a graduate of Harvard Business School and the University of Waterloo in Canada. Richard is
married and has two grown children.

Wheels for Wheels

�2nd Annual Howard S. Danner, Jr. Wheels for Wheels Cycling Challenge�

Rotarians Cycling for Wheelchairs

November 21, 2020

The Sanibel Captiva Rotary Club is hosting the 2nd Annual �Howard S. Danner, Jr. Wheels for
Wheels Cycling Challenge� for Rotarians to raise money for the Sanibel Captiva Rotary Trust Fund*.
All monies donated will go to the Wheelchair Foundation**. The Wheelchair Foundation is a
nonprofit organization leading an international effort to create awareness of the needs and abilities
of people with physical disabilities, to promote the joy of giving, create global friendship, and to
deliver a wheelchair to every child, teen and adult in the world who needs one, but cannot afford
one. For these people, the Sanibel Captiva Rotary Club and Wheelchair Foundation delivers Hope,
Mobility and Independence to many.

The cycling challenge will be open to all Rotarians. Prior to the club event on November 21st, 2020,
participating Rotarians will obtain $?/mile donation pledges from Club members, family members,
friends, neighbors, etc. to challenge the rider to raise as much money as possible to support the
purchase of wheelchairs through the Wheelchair Foundation. Each participating rider will disclose on
the pledge form the cycle he or she will use on November 21st. (e.g. road bike, mountain bike,
tandem cycle, three-wheeler, e-bike, stationary bike). Each participating cyclist will assure that each
pledge donor has a copy of the completed pledge form and will be responsible for collecting the
donation after the event. Pledge donors will also have the option to directly donate to purchase one
or more wheelchairs at $100 per chair.

Each participating cyclist will keep track of his or her miles ridden on or before November 21st,
2020 and will be responsible for collected pledged amounts after the event.

2020 Howard S. Danner, Jr. Wheels for Wheels Cycling Challenge
Eldon Bohrofen Scot Congress John Danner

Roger Grogman John Henshaw Michael Raab
Joleen Raho Bill Rahe Chet Sadler

Read More

Thanks A Million

This Week's Thanks A Million goes to....

Scot Congress
for stepping up and starting a BRAND NEW COVID-19 FRIENDLY Fundraiser!

(Details will come soon, but if you play golf... keep your eyes and ears peeled!)
THANK YOU!

Hybrid Meetings are Here!

4 Years

https://ismyrotaryclub.com/story/ezBulletinMore.cfm?StoryID=106392


On October 16, we will be holding a hybrid meeting both on Zoom and in person at The Dunes.
Our guest speaker this week will be Richard LeBer � President & CEO of the Harry Chapin Food

Bank
Food Demands During A Pandemic

To attend a meeting in person, there will be a maximum of 20 people, additional people will be
added to a wait list. If you wish to attend. Please email Bill Harkey on William.Harkey@gmail.com by
Wednesday. YOU MAY NOT JUST SHOW UP! You will be required to wear a mask at all times in the
building when not sat at your table. You should not attend if you have had ANY signs of feeling
unwell.

Another option to join us for meetings, is through our club's Zoom meeting on Fridays, doors open
at 7am, meeting will begin at 7:30 am.

If you have not attended one of our Zoom meetings yet, we would love to see you there. We have
a lot of fun and the fellowship in the small breakout rooms from 7-7:30 have been a huge success.
Give it a try!!

You can join the meeting with the following information :

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/

81586440050?pwd= RSsrcFB1cFFMS0hkaWo1WFJYMFI5UT 09

Meeting ID: 815 8644 0050
Password: *not included here for security purposes
Dial in
+1 312 626 6799 US
Meeting ID: 815 8644 0050
Password: *not included here for security purposes

*The passwords are in the email sent to you from President Richard Green. If you can't find the
email, please reply to this email (not to everyone!) and I can supply you with the Passwords to
enter the meeting!

See you Friday morning!

October 2020 Message from DG Darryl Keys
By DG Darryl Keys on Wednesday, September 30, 2020

Click Here To Watch Message

Jennifer Jones will Speak at October Women in Rotary
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Webinar
By Susan Courter on Thursday, October 1, 2020

Jennifer Jones is making history as the first female president of Rotary International, nominated to
serve in 2022-23, and she will be speaking to us live on October 30, 2020 at 1:00pm EST as part of
the Infinite Possibilities: Women in Rotary series. Anyone is welcome to participate. Rotarians, invite
your non-Rotarian friends to spend an hour of their day listening to one of the most brilliant and
inspiring Rotarians you will ever come across.

Jennifer joins the lineup of some amazing guest speakers featured in the webinar series. In July,
the series kicked off with Sylvia Whitlock who is the first female president of a Rotary club.
Followed by Jenny Stotts, an energetic and ambitious Rotarian who has innovative ideas for clubs to
increase diversity and enhance the membership experience. Last week we heard from Past Rotary
International Vice President, Dean Rohrs, who proved to be a captivating storyteller giving us insight
into some of her life journeys which brought her to be such an accomplished leader in the Rotary
world.

If you missed any of the first three sessions click here to view the recordings. Rotarians can register
for the October webinar on dacdb.com and non-Rotarians can click here to register. The event will
also stream live on the District 6960 Facebook page. Come check it out!

Current Observations from The Rotary Foundation
By Alfred C. Current III on Thursday, October 1, 2020

It is with great pleasure that I announce that our District 6960
�Spending Plan� has been approved and the funds have been
authorized from The Rotary Foundation to be deposited in our District
Grants bank account within the week. For those unfamiliar with this
process, a �spending plan� is a grant application that I, your

District Rotary Foundation Chair, submit to The Rotary Foundation on behalf of the district that lists
all the club grants approved by our SHARE Committee to use DDF (District Designated Funds) for
club community projects. This year, our spending plan will fund 45 grants totaling $199,982.00 of
DDF. The total expenditures for the good works our clubs will do is at least $582.001.00. We have
44 of 49 active clubs using DDF this year.
Read More

Club Meeting

Sanibel-Captiva
Meets at The Dunes Golf & Tennis Club
949 Sand Castle Road
Sanibel, FL 33957
Time: Friday at 07:00 AM
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